
On November 17, the Faculty of State and Municipal Administration held a 

welcoming ceremony for the 1st year students called "Welcome to us, students - 

2022". The event opened the event by welcoming first-year students with their 

curators, faculty dean Kunduzgul Bazakeeva, head of the department of state 

regulation of economy, professor Izdevaldy Iskakovic, head of the department of 

state and municipal services Gulsaira Nurmatova. The festive event was 

accompanied by songs, dances, art studies, logical questions, dramatized scenes, 

interesting games. At the end of the ceremony, 1st-year students Temirkulov 

Akylmyrza and Zhorobekova Bermet took an oath, 4th-year students expressed their 

wishes, and the chairperson of the Student Council, Yhvalay Asilbekova, said: "Do 

not violate your oath, study hard" and handed over "Examination Booklet" and 

"Knowledge Key". All students and teachers of the faculty took part in the event 

held in honor of the 1st courses and it was held at the best level. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 


